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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement
24t Sunday in Ordinary Time

12-09-2021

1. The chapel has arranged a service company to sanitize the whole chapel
with a special coating. Please don’t use your own sanitizing substance
to clean the seats in order not to lessen the effect. Thank you for your

cooperation.

2. In order to accommodate families to join the mass together starting
September, there will be holy Mass for families in Cantonese at 11:45am
every third Sunday of the month. Parents are welcome to bring their

children to the said mass to embrace God’s grace and blessings.

We would like to thank our brothers and sisters of the Putonghua
congregation for their support and understanding for this new

arrangement.

3. Both the Chinese and English Sunday Schools, as well as Catechism
Classes, for the new 2021/22 school year are now inviting applications.
If you know of any children and/or adults who are interested in knowing
Catholic faith, please inform them that they can register by obtaining an
application form at the Chapel Office.

4. The Chapel has received a donation of hand sanitizers. You are
welcome to take one home for your own use or for those who
need it at the main entrance to the chapel after mass.

The above announcements have been posted on the chapel website for
reference.



